
Jenelle Simpson

From: Vilma Cassibault <vcassibault@on.aibn.com>
Sent: May-03-19 4:26 PM
To: Jenelle Simpson
Cc: Kirandeep Kainth; Ada Htay; Bryan D. Hackett
Subject: Amacon Development (City Centre) Corp. (Block 9) s/t Abdal Rahman Tantoush and 

Basma Ali Bashi Alfandi - Suite 901 - Extension to the Tentative Occupancy Date

Hello Jenelle.

We are in receipt of a letter from Tammy A. Evans dated May 3, 2019 addressed to our client, c/o Bryan David 
Hackett, which was sent by email to Stefano Tripodi of our office.

Please be advised that Bryan D. Hackett is acting for the purchasers. Kindly forward all future correspondences 
with respect to the above transaction to brvandhackett@mac.com.

Please note that Bryan D. Hackett is also acting for the the same purchasers re Suite 902.

Regards,
Vilma Sarmiento 
Law Clerk
Tel. No. (416) 924-3649

Hackett Simpson Tripodi 
Barristers and Solicitors 
Suite 229, 730 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4Y 2B7

The contents of this email are Privileged and Confidential

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message and attachments may contain legally privileged or confidential 
information. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please delete this message immediately. Any other 
distribution, copying or disclosure is prohibited by law.
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